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To Nevada State Board of Health,

Forcing or coercing young healthy people to take a vaccine that has not yet been fully
approved by the FDA, is unethical and unsafe. The long term effects of vaccinations and
medications are sometimes not known until years later. The decision to receive a vaccination
should be a personal decision. Each persons’ health history should be private. Recent studies
have shown that the efficacy of these vaccines were not known from the initial studies, they
have shown to be decreasing in efficacy and now the pharmaceutical companies are
suggesting booster shots every 8 months. Their initial studies have not had time to be
completed, these are the first vaccines of this kind. The CDC keeps having to change their
recommendations frequently to keep up with what they are learning. How can a vaccine that
they are still learning about be made mandatory? Why aren’t we studying more about natural
immunity? Why aren’t we trying to come up with more treatments?

Please help to protect our youths health and their freedom. Help us to regain trust in our
health community and government by doing what is right.

Thank you,
Michell Schultz RN



